
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for E for All program facilitated by the Bristol County Chamber 
Foundation in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Bristol County Chamber Foundation located at 200 
Pocasset Street, Fall River, Massachusetts 02721 

The funding would be used for the Bristol County Chamber Foundation which serves as a catalyst 
for initiatives that positively impact its business members and the quality of life in the South Coast 
region. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

 
 


